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No, on HB 2025. We do not need bigger and heavier trucks on the road with 

inexperienced drivers to run families off the road. Too many trucks are the reason our 

roads and bridges are failing for the past four decades.  

Trucker Unions bankrupted the Railroad Unions. Now the government wants us to 

put trains on the highway. ODOT needs to care more for the wellbeing of Oregonians 

than high profits. 

Oregonian taxpayers can't keep throwing money at these government agencies that 

care more about funding their political agendas than fixing our infrastructure .  

Again, vote NO on HB 2025 


